
CPC Musical 2021
The music department is very sad to announce that due to circumstances beyond our control
we will not be in a position to stage our 2021 Musical ‘Little Shop of Horrors’ .
Unexpected and prolonged school closures due to Covid19 have made crucial rehearsal
impossible.
We are especially sorry for the very Talented 4th year students who have worked so hard and
put their hearts into what would have been a spectacular show.


